The Association of Math Students of Pedagogical University of Krakow 
is pleased to invite you to attend
the 11th  National Student Scientific Associations’ Symposium
that will be held on April 8th -10th 2016 in Krakow.
The motto of this year’s Symposium is „Wake up the Math in yourself”.

We will be delighted to host you during the Symposium. We also encourage you to prepare the posters and to submit the papers that you intend to give. They may pertaint to any subject related to Math.
The official language of the conference is Polish, however we are also eager to attend the speeches in English.
Enclosed you will find the poster and the application forms. [Please find the poster and the application forms attached]. The applications should be completed, scanned and send to kolomatematykow.up@gmail.com until 18th March 2016. The research papers should be registered altogether with the topic until 23rd March 2016.
The conference fee is 130 PLN (per person) and includes the accommodation, full board, conference materials, museum sightseeing, participation in Math Games Evening and the banquet.). We would like to mark the fact that we guarantee the accommodation in double rooms. Extra charge for a single room accommodation is 30 PLN.
Additionally, we offer you the opportunity to publish your paper in reviewed journal „Prace Koła Matematyków Uniwersytetu Pedagogicznego w Krakowie” as part of the Symposium.
The articles that are based on the presented during the conference papers are very much welcomed. However, it is not a necessary condition, i.e. the articles may deal with another subject related to Math and can be submitted also by the participants that will not give a speech during the Symposium.
Guidelines for the publications authors can be found on the journal webpage: 
http://pracekm.up.krakow.pl. The articles should be submitted directly via given webpage or they should be send to:kolomat@up.krakow.pl. The articles that will be sent until 31st May 2016 have the opportunity to be published in No. 3 (2016).
 
[bookmark: -402365821__GoBack]Please feel invited to visit the Association of Math Students’ website, where you can find the information about previous events and related photos: http://kolomat.up.krakow.pl/ .
Please direct questions and comments to kolomatematykow.up@gmail.com.

